ATTENTION
SNOWMOBILERS!

Snowmobiling is a privilege, not a right!

* Respect private property - stay on the trails!
* Obey all state, county and local ordinances governing the operation
of a snowmobile.
¢ As with all motorized vehicles - don’t drink and drive!
* No ice is safe ice - be careful on the lakes. ¢ Ride with a buddy.
* Protect your trails! - Join the Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association.
On the web at mnsnowmobiling.org * Join a club!
The Snow Drifters urge you to support these area businesses that support snowmobiling.
Brewster’s Bar & Girill Maylon’s Arctic Cat Union Hill Bar and Gill
Coborn’s St. Patrick’s Tavern Unlimited Motorsports

This message brought to you by the New Prague Snow Drifters -
Visit us on the web at newpraguesnowdrifters.com




